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From: SC Cheah <sccheah2008(@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:49 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

LD : RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir,

I wish to register my disagreement in the implememtation of the proposed leverage limits of !0:1.
I hope your good office will reconsider this issue and allow us to be the judge of our own limitations and
capacity to invest and trade.

Thank you

S.C. Cheah
IBFX
Malaysia

SC Cheah
B



